
Putting prevention first
Leadership and action on preventing healthcare associated infections

Thursday 17 May 2018, 9am–4pm
Te Papa, 55 Cable Street, Wellington

Based on the success of the 2016 national 
multidisciplinary workshop ‘Reducing harm 
from healthcare associated infections’, the 
Health Quality & Safety Commission’s infection 
prevention and control programme, with 
support from ACC, is hosting a follow-up 
workshop in Wellington.

This workshop is designed for health leaders, infection 
prevention and control nurse specialists, clinical 
microbiologists, infectious diseases physicians, scientists, 
pharmacists and anyone with an interest in infection 
prevention or quality improvement.  

The focus will be on:

•	 patient perspectives on infections
•	 peripheral intravenous line management
•	 leadership and clinical governance
•	 antimicrobial resistance.

Confirmed keynote speaker: 
Matthew Ames – Australia 
BE (Env), MBA (Tech Mgt), 
GAICD

Matthew has a unique mix 
of professional and personal 
experience, with an in-depth 
understanding of strategy, 
risk and cultural change. 
With a grounding of almost 20 years in the energy and 
resources industry, he has found innovative ways to apply 
his knowledge after what started as a sore throat resulted 
in the loss of all four of his limbs in 2012. Matthew has 
experienced first-hand the phenomenal benefits of a 
modern health system. 

 For more information or to register, visit the Commission’s website
https://ppf2018.lilregie.com

or email katie.monteith@hqsc.govt.nz.

Registration opens 29 January 2018
Early bird rate ($75 + GST) is available until 5 April 2018.  
Standard rate ($95 + GST) applies from 6 April 2018. 
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